MEDIA ADVISORY

Women'’s Voices in Pastoralist Choices

The Global Gathering of Women Pastoralists to be held in Mera, India from the 21-26 November
2010, will be a first of its kind aimed at bringing together pastoral women, from across the world.
The gathering’s goal is to contribute to empowerment of women pastoralists to participate
equitably in decision ivestock husbandry

in the &rth’s marginal lands, easily adapting their livelihoods to change through ancient coping and
mobility strategies that are deeply rooted in their cultures.



For more details on the event, participation or sponsorship, please contact the gathering
secretariat at the e-mail pastoral.women@gmail.com or call +91 79-27912492.

For contacting IUCN staff related to the event, please contact the Coordinator of the World Initiative
for Sustainable Pastoralism, Pablo Manzano, at pablo.manzano@iucn.org or call +254 711 986596

For more information visit the website http://www.womenpastoralists.com/

Or have a look at the gathering brochure
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